
Section 2902.3.1 of the
2018 IBC Access to
restroom:  The route to
the public toilet facilities
required by Section
2902.3 shall not pass
through kitchens, food
preparation areas,
unpackaged food storage
areas, storage rooms or
closets.  Access to the
required facilities shall be
from within the building or
from the exterior of the
building.   Access to
toilets serving multiple
tenants shall be through a
common use area and not
through an area controlled
by a tenant. All routes
shall comply with the
accessibility requirements
of this code.  The public
shall have access to the
required toilet facilities at
all times that the building
is occupied.

Multiple calls w/no
response; red lined to
release.  NO
RESTROOM SHOWN
ON FLOOR PLAN BUT
REQUIRED
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FULL SIZED LEDGIBLE COLOR 
PLANS ARE REQUIRED TO BE
PROVIDED BY THE PERMITTEE ON 
SITE FOR ALL INSPECTIONS
(MIN. PLAN SIZE 24" X 36")
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